CPAAA Swearing-In

December 3, 2020, 6 pm

4th Precinct, 323 Sappington Barracks Road

Present:

President: Michelle Beech

Vice President: Larry McDaniel

Treasurer: Julia Kozuszek

Rec Sec: Marci Potter

Cor Sec: Kim Hummert

Directors: Joan Edleson

Linda Gartner

Carol Pritchett

Captain Guy Means

Officer Zac Sigler

A short meeting was called to order by Kathleen Luepke at 6 pm. Captain Means swore in the 2021 officers. Some people stayed for cake, some paid their dues, while others headed home.

Submitted by Marci Potter, Recording Secretary